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WINTER OLYMPIC 

CHAMPIONS  
   On Tuesday, February 20th, it was  

  game on in the Bove Health Center!  

  Several residents gathered to compete      

  in the 2018 Winter Olympic Games.   

  Games included javelin throw, curling  

  and long distance throw.  All 

participants were awarded 

medals for doing so well.  The 

Recreation Department did a 

fantastic job of putting together       

  all of the Olympic-themed 

games, and the residents had a 

blast!  

Thanks to the generosity of our residents and friends, the Foundation was able to sponsor 

all of the events included in this newsletter.  Contributions made to Health and Wellness 

Programing and Capital Projects made this possible.  Events sponsored by the Foundation in 

the Bove Health Center included: the Winter Olympic Games, hand treatments and Reiki 

Master during Spa Week. The new interactive Smartboard in the Health Center was also 

purchased with funds raised for Capital Improvements.  In Independent Living, we were able 

to support the massages during the Stress Less event.  Stay tuned for more to come!  

SMARTBOARD 

COMES TO BOVE 

HEALTH CENTER 

The Health Center Recreation        

Department was very happy 

when the Portable Lite Touch 

System arrived! This device 

will allow for residents to      

interact in ways they couldnôt 

have before.  The screen          

display is 65 inches for easy 

viewing ability.  This system is 

touch screen ready so the          

residents can play games and 

activities right on the screen!  

Here a resident is 

able to Skype 

with her loved 

one. The  

Smartboard is 

able to enlarge 

images for much 

better viewing.  



STRESS FREE IS THE WAY TO BE! 

The Creative Arts Center transformed into a Zen 

cave of relaxation.  The residents enjoyed hand  

massages, neck and back chair massages                   

as the calming scent of aromatherapy 

filled the room.  There was also a nice 

spread of healthy yogurt and herbal teas 

to help achieve ultimate relaxation.   

Namaste!  

 WHO DOESN'T LIKE A  

DAY AT THE SPA? 

Spa Week was in full swing in the Bove Health 

Center as many residents enjoyed the festivities. 

Each day offered something different.  The              

residents indulged in relaxing hand treatments and 

massages.  Later on in the week they were able to 

experience the healing of the Reiki Masters.  As 

you can see, the               

residents really enjoyed          

themselves! Kudos to 

the Recreation          

department for setting 

the mood just right!  
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MORE TO COME!  
In the future, the Foundation will be sending out newsletters to keep you updated on all the 

wonderful ways it is benefiting our Community.  If you have any ideas for topics or would like 

to do a testimonial on your experience with the Foundation, please contact Kaylin Peterson at 

631-675-5507.  


